Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Medical Quality Assurance
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B-3.008
Board Expert or Technical Advice

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 45 No. 3, January 4, 2019 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The notice of proposed rule incorrectly stated that the notice of rule development was published on November 12, 2018.  The notice of rule development was published on November 13, 2018.  

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Lucy Gee, Division Director, Division of Medical Quality Assurance, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C00, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3255, Lucy.Gee@flhealth.gov.
